
Native American Farmers & Ranchers 
Settlement Agreement 
(Keepseagle v. Vilsack) 

 
If you are a Native American who was denied a Farm 
Loan or Loan Servicing by the USDA between Jan. 1, 
1981 and Nov. 24, 1999, you may be eligible for benefits 
from a Class Action Settlement. 
 Federal Court-Authorized Notice to Potential Native 

American Claimants 
 
To request a Claims Package or for more information, call 
1-888-233-5506 or visit www.IndianFarmClass.com. 
  

http://www.fsa.usda.gov/Internet/FSA_File/keepseagle_notice.pdf

